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Dear EV Driver,
 
As a user of our charging network we would like to ask you a few short questions about your
experience.
 
It should take no longer than 5 minutes. Thank you in advance for your time and feedback, your
comments will help us to continually improve our service.
 
The survey will be available for 5 days until Tuesday 14th December.
 
You can complete the survey at the link here.
 
We wish all of our customers a safe and Merry Christmas.
 
Best wishes,
The ESB ecars team
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